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					Comments/Suggestions?









			
If you have any suggestions or comments about the weekly Facilities Operations update, please let us know. Email Michelle Gubin at mgubin@wustl.edu. 












				Stay Informed
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	Operations & Facilities Management Department 
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	ServiceNow (Facilities Work Orders & Requests) 
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							In This Issue









		
			1. City of St. Louis shares information on delayed opening of Forest Park Parkway west of Kingshighway
1. Revised grand opening for FedEx located in CSRB link
1. New fence installation at 4444 East Lot












		






			City of St. Louis shares information on delayed opening of Forest Park Parkway west of Kingshighway









			Soil conditions around the MetroLink tracks west of Kingshighway have required additional engineering prior to constructing a tunnel over the tracks, which will run under Forest Park Parkway. As a result, the opening of Forest Park Parkway west of Kingshighway is delayed until late August.

Work on Kingshighway and Forest Park Ave. east of Kingshighway is progressing, and is still anticipated to be finished in July. Landscaping and other improvements will continue throughout the summer. Project update will be posted on bjc.org/construction.

The overall project benefits include: 
1. Improved access and safer navigation for patients and families when accessing the north end of the medical campus and the Central West End
1. Campus beatification, including landscaped medians along Forest Park Avenue
1. Improved vehicular access into Forest Park by adding new turn lanes from Kingshighway to Forest Park Parkway
1. Improved walking surfaces/ADA compliance
1. Safer cross walks with durable, high-visibility markings and median refuges with accessible pedestrian push-buttons 
Please click here to view the map. 









		






			Revised grand opening of FedEx on the CSRB link









			We have revised the date of the grand opening of the FedEx location on the CSRB link.  It will now open on Monday, May 15th.  For more information, please view the OFMD website. 









		






			New fence installation at the 4444 East Lot









			Weather pending, we will begin to install a new fence at the 4444 East Lot on Friday, May 5th. It will take a couple of days to complete. We hope to have spaces opened by midweek. The location is at the eastern boundary of the 4444 East Lot  There will be parking spaces blocked off at the east side of the lot to accommodate the equipment needed to install the new fence. 
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